
The legislature by raising wages has already passed legislation that will increase the prices of almost 
everything for Oregonians while doing significant harm to small businesses. Please say NO to HB 4036A 
which also will increase the cost of living for al Oregonians while doing little to create cleaner air. We 
have the most wonderful renewable energy in this state--hydro electricity. Enhance that system. Do not 
mandate types of renewable energy that absolutely are inferior. Please vote NO on HB4036A. 
 
Kate Adams 
Jefferson County 
 


